STATE OF CONNECTICUT

DEPARTMENT OF EMERGENCY SERVICES AND PUBLIC PROTECTION

Police Officer Standards and Training Council
Connecticut Police Academy

February 14, 2020

Chief Michael Spera

Old Saybrook Police Department
36 Lynde Street

Old Saybrook, CT 06475

Subject: Compliance to Law Enforcement Standards and Practices Program
Dear Chief Spera:

As required by the public act 18-161, beginning on January 1, 2019 each law
enforcement unit in the State of Connecticut needed to adopt and maintain the 16
minimum standards and practices developed by the POST Council or maintain a higher
level of accreditation standards developed by the Council or the Commission on
Accreditation for Law Enforcement Agencies, Inc.

POSTC Compliance Officer Marc Fasano evaluated your department and this
letter is to acknowledge that you have satisfied the requirements of the Compliance to
Law Enforcement Standards and Practices Program for the 2019 calendar year.

Your next evaluation will take place in 2020 through Compliance Officer William
Tanner. You may contact William Tanner at william.tanner@ct.gov or 203-427-2625
with any questions.

Sincerel
Karen Boisvert
Police Academy Administrator

KB/mf

CALEA Internationally Accredited Public Safety Training Academy

285 Preston Avenue = Meriden, Connecticut 06450-4891
An Affirmative Action/Equal Employment Opportunity Employer



